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Ruth Nettles 

From: brian davidson [ets@tampabay.rr.com] 
Sent: Thursday, October 22,2009 1210 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

Attachments: Docket No 090083-GU Petition on PPA.pdf; US Postal Svc Return Receipt.pdf 

Docket No. 090083 Petition of Proposed Agency Action 

Dear SirIMadam, 

Please note the attached Petition was sent certified mail/electronic receipt to the Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak 
Blvd., Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 on October 15. 2009. The US Postal Service confirmed delivery of this on October 21, 2009 
via electronic return receipt (copy attached). However, the address this was delivered to and the person who signed as recipient 
do not appear to be that of the Office of Commission Clerk. As such, this Petition is being resubmitted electronically here so that it 
is timely received by the due date of October 26. 2009. 

Please acknowledge the timely receipt of this Petition 

Respectfully yours, 

Brian G. Davidson 
Energy Tax Solutions, Inc. 
(813) 684-5277 
Fax (813) 684-5327 

l X s  enmi l  is privileged and confidcntial information. lfthf reader of chis nicssage is no1 the iiitendrd recipirst, any dissemination. distribution or copy oflhis ~0mrnunica1i0n is s~rictly 
prohibited. If you haw reccircd this communication in error. please wl i f y  us by email or telephone and delete the original message. Thank you. 

DOCUMENTNO. DATE 

10/22/2009 



Date: 10/22/2009 

Brian Davidson: 

The following is in response to your 10122/2009 request for delivery information on your 
Certified Mail(TM) item number 7009 1410 0001 0208 5608 The delivery record shows that 
this item was delivered on 10/21/2009 at 11 15 AM in TALLAHASSEE. FL 3231 1 to N MOCK 
The scanned image of the recipient information is provided below. 

u. 
Signature of Recipient: 

c u  I /W& 

Address of Recipient: / .  
7Yh /r-&- & 

Thank you for selecting the Postal Service for your mailing needs. If you require additional 
assistance, please contact your local Post Office or postal representative. 

Sincerely, 

United States Postal Service 


